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Erik Saers becomes manager for the business area HQ.SE Aktiespar

In connection with the integration of Aktiespar Fondkommission and HQ.SE
Fondkommission, the business area HQ.SE Aktiespar has been created. Erik
Saers, formerly managing director of Aktiesparinvest which included Aktiespar
Fondkommission, becomes manager for the business area.

For more information contact:
Nicklas Storåkers, managing director HQ.SE Holding, phone: +46 8 562 250 01
Erik Saers, business manager HQ.SE Aktiespar, phone: +46 8 562 250 05


